
Dear all,

KVINFO is pleased to invite you to an international conference that will focus on women’s position 
in society after the Arab uprisings.

Women in a Changing Middle East and North Africa
– Facing Challenges and Seizing Opportunities

The conference will take place
Monday April 16th 2012, 09:00-16:00
at Dronningesalen,
The Royal Library
Søren Kierkegaards Plads 1
1221 København K

The revolutions in the Middle East and North Africa have had a profound impact on the reality and 
everyday lives of women in the Middle East and North Africa. However, strengthening gender 
equality in the region remains a great challenge. The aim of the conference is to take stock of the 
situation, look into the future and discuss challenges and opportunities for women in the region. 
Activists, politicians, journalists and scholars from the MENA and Denmark will participate in the 
conference, which will be opened by the Danish Minister of Foreign Affairs, Mr. Villy Søvndal. A 
panel of academics and parliamentarians from the Middle East and North Africa will as well 
participate in the debate.

A detailed programme will be posted shortly.

The conference on April 16th is followed by a two-day internal partner meeting for KVINFO’s more 
than 70 partners in the MENA region and Denmark.

Practical information
Participation in the conference is free, but it is necessary to register. Please register online here no 
later than April 10th: http://forside.kvinfo.dk/KVINFO_arrangementer/women-changing-middle-
east-and-north-africa

If you have any questions related to the conference please contact communications assistant 
Philippa Crone at philippa.crone@kvinfo.dk or +45 50763365.

--
Venlige hilsener/ Kind regards

Philippa Crone
Kommunikationsmedarbejder/ Communications Assistant
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